



73 North Avenue ♦ Tallmadge, Ohio 44278 Phone: (330) 633-3637 ♦ Fax: (330) 633-6978 Website – www.ourladyofvictory.net

February 2021

Dear parishioner:

Catholics Returning Home is a great opportunity for any seeking to strengthen their relationship with Jesus Christ, seeking encouragement in becoming more connected with Christ and the Church, and/or seeking to participate more fully in the Church. This invitation is also for any wishing to bring healing to their relationships, whether with God, His Church, others or even within their own hearts.

If you know of someone who we might extend an invitation to, inviting them to return home to the Catholic Church and draw closer to the Lord, please, cut the bottom portion of this letter off and pass it along to them, or provide their contact information on the form, and return it to the Parish Office. We will then reach out to them, letting them know that someone who cares deeply for them has asked that we extend this heartfelt and prayerful invitation to *Catholics Returning Home*.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or Linda Herold at (330) 633-3637 for any additional information or questions you or someone you know may have. In the meantime, let us pray together for all of us to draw closer to Christ, putting Him at the center of our lives, and taking our rightful place in His Holy Catholic Church.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Fr. Míke

An Invitation to

Catholics Returning Home - a VIRTUAL experience

(Tuesdays, beginning April 13th. Time to be determined and announced.)

No matter how long one has been away or for whatever reason, you are invited to consider renewing your relationship with the Catholic Church. You, and each and every person, are an important part of the faith community of **Our Lady of Victory**, and, without each member, the community is incomplete. Please join with others for informal sessions that we believe may help not only strengthen your relationship with Jesus Christ but also renew and strengthen your relationship with the Catholic Church. Topics for these sessions are: **Sharing Stories of Faith; Pope Francis and the Catholic Church Today; All About the Mass; The Creed: What Catholics Really Believe, and, Reconciliation... Why Bother?**

The format will be different this year, due to the continued Pandemic, but promises to be relaxed, friendly and *SAFE*, as it will be conducted *VIRTUALLY*. If you are interested or just want some more information about "Catholics Returning Home", please complete the information on this slip and either mail it to: Our Lady of Victory Parish, 73 North Avenue, Tallmadge, Ohio 44278, or call and speak to either Fr. Mike Matusz or Linda Herold ((330) 633-3637), or email us at: mmatusz@ourladyofvictory.net; herold@ourladyofvictory.net.

Name:		
Address:		
Telephone:	Email:	